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Small Exchange (“SML”) Termination

As of the close of business on Monday, March 24, 2025, Small Exchange ceased the listing and 
trading of any contracts cleared at OCC.

Due to the change, OCC will not produce the Small Exchange OFRA file going forward. Historical 
files will continue to be available on the CME SFTP site.

If you have any questions regarding this information memo, please contact the Member Services 
Help Desk at the following numbers: 800-544-6091 or 800-621-6072. Within Canada, please call 
800-424-7320. Clearing members may also e-mail OCC at memberservices@theocc.com.
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